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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

December 6, 2023 
 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Bill Drafting Division     

Attn: Revisor of Statutes     

North Carolina General Assembly    

Suite 401, Legislative Office Building    

Raleigh, NC 27603      
 

Dear Revisor: 

 
Session Law 2023-7, Section 3.2.(d) and Section 3.3.(b) requires the Secretary of the Department of Health and Human 

Services (DHHS) to notify the Revisor of Statutes when DHHS has issued the first directed payment in accordance with 

the Healthcare Access and Stabilization Program (HASP) and the date of issuance. 

 

I am hereby notifying you that DHHS began the process of issuing the HASP directed payments on November 21, 2023. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Karen Wade, Director of Policy, at 
Karen.Wade@dhhs.nc.gov.  
  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kody H. Kinsley 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Mark Collins  Joyce Jones   Lisa Wilks  Susie Camilleri 

Theresa Matula  Katherine Restrepo  Amy Jo Johnson Luke MacDonald  

Nathan Babcock Francisco Celis Villagrana  Fred Aikens  Todd Barlow 

Darryl Childers  Melissa Roark   Marissa Doctrove Tai Rochelle 
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on behalf of Kody H. Kinsley
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